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Superintendent 

PENNSBURY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
134 Yardley Avenue • Post Office Box 338 

Fallsington, Pennsylvania 19058-0338 

Telephone: (215) 428-4110 
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February 6, 2024 

Dear Pennsbury School Community, 

We are excited to announce an important step in the development of a new Pennsbury High School - the public presentation 

of architectural firm finalists. As we embark on the journey to create a new high school, community feedback is an 

important part of the process. 

Requests for proposals were advertised in November, and interested architectural firms were asked to submit concepts for a 

new Pennsbury High School by January 29, 2024. We received nine proposals, and we have identified four finalists who 

bring a unique vision and experience to the construction of a new high school. 

To provide an opportunity for those interested in participating, we have scheduled a public presentation where the finalist 

will showcase their proposals. This event allows our community to learn about each firm’s approach and provide input. 

Details of the public presentations are as follows: 

• Date: February 21, 2024 

• Time: 6:30 pm  

• Location: Pennsbury High School East Auditorium (705 Hood Boulevard, Fairless Hills) 

During the presentations, attendees will have access to feedback forms to share their thoughts and preferences regarding 

each proposal. The input received will play a role in helping the district make a final decision, ensuring that the chosen 

architect aligns with the needs and aspirations of our school community. 

We encourage any interested member of our school community to attend and participate actively in this process.  

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our school's growth and development. We look forward to your 

participation in this important event. 

Best regards, 

Thomas A. Smith, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

tsmith@pennsburysd.org 

215-428-4111 

 

 

 

MISSION 

Recognizing our proud traditions and diverse community, the Pennsbury School District prepares all students 

to become creative, ethical, and critical thinkers for lifelong success in a global society. 
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